

Uzbekistan advisor meets Chinese Ambassador to discuss future cooperation



Published on February 9, 2025

Document Date: Sun, Aug 17 2025 10:36:39 pm

Category: ,English,International - ,Snippets

Show on website: Click Here

TASHKENT, February 9. / Dunyo IA / — On February 6, Munira Aminova, Advisor to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Uzbekistan, met with Chinese Ambassador Yu Jun in Tashkent to explore future cooperation opportunities.

According to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the meeting focused on key priorities for 2025, including enhancing bilateral trade, economic relations, education, and grant activities. Both sides acknowledged the substantial and productive cooperation achieved in 2024.

Additionally, the meeting included discussions on strengthening ties with the All-China Women's

Federation. Both parties expressed interest in organizing bilateral forums and seminars aimed at enhancing the role of women in both nations.

This dialogue underscored the mutual commitment to expanding relations and fostering growth in important sectors for both countries.